
 
September 25, 2023 

RE: Right of Way (ROW) concrete repairs 

DATES of Work: September 28, 2023 

Dear Homeowner, 

A recent inspection by the city of Greeley Engineering Department determined the need for some ROW concrete repairs. 

You are receiving this letter as your property will be affected by these repairs. 

More specifically the drive apron located in front of your driveway. 

The areas needing removal & replacement should be clearly marked by the end of the day on September 22, 2023. 

Removing part of or all of your drive apron will limit your ability access your driveway/garage by vehicle during these 

times, street parking may be required while the work is completed. 

Construction is planned to last only a few days. 

We understand this is an inconvenience and greatly appreciate your patience and cooperation while this work is 

performed. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thanks 

Jon Tschetter 

VP of Construction 

Jon@Hartfordco.com 
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